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Winters, Shelley

From: Gamache, Christopher

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 4:08 PM

To: Winters, Shelley

Cc: Barker, Louis

Subject: RE: Mae Williams

Thanks. 

 

I have the material printed out and on our Program Assistant’s desk for work next week. It is under $2,500 so we may just be 

able to have her work and then pay her. Not sure. Chris  

 

From: Winters, Shelley  

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 3:55 PM 

To: Gamache, Christopher 

Cc: Barker, Louis 

Subject: RE: Mae Williams 

 

Chris, 

Here’s the email from Andrew Dorsett with Mae’s scope & estimate. Let Lou & I know how we can assist & enjoy your vacation. 

 

Shelley 

 

From: Gamache, Christopher  

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 3:46 PM 

To: Winters, Shelley 

Cc: Barker, Louis 

Subject: RE: Mae Williams 

 

Hi Shelley 

 

I have not been able to catch up with Mae to work on a contract yet. I can have my assistant start to pull one together next week 

if someone can get me her information again. I know I have some cost information and information about her in an email but 

cannot find it. 

 

If that can get back to me I can have my office start drafting a service contract for the work. My other issue is that my account to 

pay for this is our OHRV account, because for the past 5 years this was planned as an extension of the existing 

OHRV/snowmobile trail. But, now we have this issue of it being funding in part by TE funds which do not allow OHRV access. If I 

cannot have OHRVs on this section of rail corridor I cannot justify spending my OHRV land account funds on it. We will try to 

work through that issue here, but it is an issue that will be front and center in the very near future. 

 

I will be out of the office next week but checking emails when I can. 

 

Thanks, Chris 

 

Chris Gamache, Chief 

NH Bureau of Trails 

DRED-Division of Parks & Recreation 

Concord, NH 

603-271-3254 
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From: Winters, Shelley  

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 8:21 AM 

To: Gamache, Christopher 

Cc: Barker, Louis 

Subject: Mae Williams 

 

Chris, 

I apologize for the delay in getting back in touch with you, but I have folks associated with the Town of Littleton calling me and 

asking me about Mae Williams and her involvement in the preparation of materials for the STB abandonment in Littleton; did 

DRED ever contract with Mae for her services? If so, please let me know when NHDOT should be prepared to reimburse DRED 

for half of the cost. If not, can we discuss the best & quickest way to move forward to work toward a resolution. 

 

Thanks and apologies if there is an update that I have not been privy to, 

Shelley 

 

Shelley Winters  

Administrator, Bureau of Rail & Transit  
New Hampshire Department of Transportation  
PO Box 483  
Concord, NH 03302-0483 
Tel: (603) 271-3497 

 




